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PROPOSED INDEPENDENT REVIEW OF SKYCITY ADELAIDE
SkyCity Entertainment Group Limited (SkyCity) has been advised by Consumer and
Business Services (the South Australian gaming regulator) that it has appointed the
Honourable Brian Martin AO QC to undertake an independent review of SkyCity Adelaide
Pty Limited in accordance with Part 3 of the Casino Act 1997 (SA).

SkyCity will fully cooperate with the review and any requests for information and
documents.

Mr Martin is due to report back to the South Australian Liguor and Gambling Commissioner
by 1 February 2023.

The media release issued by Consumer and Business Services is attached to this release.
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